
October 4, 1968 

Mr. David Shatz 
c/o HAMEVASER 
Yeshiva University 
Amsterdam Ave. & 186 St. 
N.Y., N.¥. 10033 

Dear David: 

Thank you very much for the 12 copies of 
HAMEVASER. There is no need to apologies 
about the change in title. It is standard 
procedure to have headline writers change 
things about at their own whim, and your 
own headhunter did not do too badly with 
my article, 

The issue was generally an excellent one, 
and a great improvement over past issues. 
My congratualtions and best wishes for con- 
tinued success. 

Regards to everyone at home, and our good 
wishes to all of them for a happy holiday. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/fz


